
FIRE MOUNTAIN ARTS COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF AUGUST 28, 2018 

 

Present:  Bruce Roberts, Brad Klein, Brad Nelson, Jessica Scogin, Edrea Sullenger, Louise Fisher, 

Elysa Ray, Martha Sturgeon, Sarah Hartman 

Absent:  Fred Schwindt, Jenny Greiter 

Guests:  Jeannie Arndt, Donna Ruby 

 

Approval of Minutes:   

Draft of June and August minutes will be presented at September meeting. No meeting in July. 

 

Standing Items: 

 Treasurer's Report:  2019 Projected Operating Budget presented, as part of the Marketing, 

Tourism and Visitor Information Plan.  Brad N. made a motion that the budget be passed.  Seconded by 

Brad K. and passed.   

 Membership Report:  Membership Appreciation Dinner is September 22, with shrimp scampi 

pasta, salad and bread, all by Sarah.  FMAC directors will bring desserts to be auctioned, with proceeds     

to OnStage scholarships.  Band from “The Tempest” will entertain.  Decorations by Jessica.  Volunteers 

will be recruited, and Brad K. will work on a power point presentation.  Movie will follow.   

 Gallery Report:  We do not have a director in the Gallery at this time, but perhaps Bonnie could 

give us a monthly report. 

 TAC Report:  Shape note singers rental was $245.   

 OnStage Report:  “Into the Woods” Jr. will be presented in December.  Help with crafts is 

needed.   

 Event Report:  Results of summer events are needed by September meeting.   

 Upcoming Events:  Autumn Music Fest is Sunday, Oct. 14.  Mystery Dinner Party is Oct. 20. 

 

New Business: 

 New fundraiser is needed!  2019 agenda soon to be determined.   

 Facebook needs to feature employees, volunteers, OnStage. 

 Donna is interested in being a volunteer coordinator.   

 Brad K. suggested we need a point person for each activity we do.  Also we need to revisit our 

bylaws to determine if we need to reorganize.   

 

Louise Fisher, Secretary 

  


